
  

 

 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF VENUE 
 

 

 

30 April, 2020 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that the May Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be held 

on Tuesday next, 5
th

 May, 2020 at 3.00 p.m. at Cobh Heritage Centre, Cobh, 

for the transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí 

Confirmation of Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on Monday 2
nd

 March, 2020 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

3. Correspondence. 

 

4. Update on the 2020 Roads Programme 

 

5. Municipal District Officer Report 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  

 


